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Jakarta, 20 November 2019 

 

Number : 124/TAE-IDXOJK/XI/19 

 

To: 

Directors of PT Bursa Efek Indonesia (Indonesia Stock Exchange) 

Gedung Bursa Efek Indonesia, Tower 1 

Jl. Jend. Sudirman Kav. 52-53 

Jakarta 12190 

 

Subject  : Ad Hoc Public Expose of PT Terregra Asia Energy Tbk. (TGRA) 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We refer to the Announcement of the Indonesia Stock Exchange No. Peng-SPT-0041/BEI.WAS/11-

2019 issued on 18 November 2019 on temporary suspension of trading of shares of PT Terregra Asia 

Energy Tbk. (TGRA) instated on 19 November 2019. In relation to the Announcement, we wish to 

inform you that the Company will hold an Ad Hoc Public Expose on: 

 

Day/Date : Friday, 22 November 2019 

Time : 10.00 Western Indonesia Time – onwards  

Venue : Ruang Auditorium Bursa, Lantai GF 

Gedung Bursa Efek Indonesia 

Jl. Jend. Sudirman Kav. 52-53 Jakarta 

 

The Public Expose will be attended by the Company’s Directors and the Corporate Secretary. 

 

We thank you for your kind attention. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

PT Terregra Asia Energy Tbk. 

 

[signed] 

 

Kho Sawilek 

Corporate Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 


